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Founded 1639 

 
   

TO:  Distribution 
 
FROM: James Patterson, Chairman Ordinance Committee 
 
DATE:  July 27, 2009 
 
SUBJECT: ORDINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING 
  Monday, August 3, 2009   6:00 p.m.  -  City Hall Auditorium 
 
 
 Please be advised that there will be an Ordinance Committee Meeting and Public Hearing 
on Monday, August 3, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Hall Auditorium on the following ordinances: 
 
1) AN ORDINANCE APPROPRIATING $4,050,680 FOR PHASE III ADDITIONS, 

ALTERATIONS AND ENERGY CONSERVATION IMPROVEMENTS AT JONATHAN LAW 
HIGH SCHOOL AND AUTHORIZING THE ISSUANCE OF $4,050,680  BONDS OF THE 
CITY TO MEET SAID APROPRIATION AND PENDING THE ISSUANCE THERE OF THE 
MAKING OF TEMPORARY BORROWINGS FOR SUCH PURPOSE 

 
2) AN ORDINANCE AMENDING CHAPTER 10, ARTICLE II, SECTIONS 10-14 THROUGH 10-

19 OF THE CODE OF ORDINANCES OF THE CITY OF MILFORD (Creating Anti-Blight 
Ordinance) 

 
3) AN ORDINANCE REPEALING A PREVIOUS ORDINANCE, SECTIONS 6-5 THROUGH 6-12 

OF THE CODE OF ORDINANCES OF THE CITY OFM ILFORD AND ESTABLISHING A 
NEW ORDINANCE FOR REGULATING THE DEMOLITION OF CERTAIN BUILDINGS 

 
 
Copies of said proposed ordinance are on file open to public inspection at the office of the City 
Clerk. 
 
*Any individual with a disability who needs special assistance to participate in the meeting should 
contact the Director of Community Development (783-3230) five days prior to the meeting if 
possible. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: If you cannot be at the meeting, please contact the Board of Aldermen office at  
783-3260.  
 
DISTRIBUTION:  Ordinance Committee; J. Doneiko, Finance Director; Alan Jepson, City Clerk; K. 
Kell, Risk Manager; B. Kolwicz, Public Works Director; L. LaVecchia, Fire Chief; D. McBride, 
Health Director; K. Mello, Police Chief;  T. Raucci, Building Inspector; J.L. Richetelli, Jr., Mayor; 
W.S. Smith, City Attorney, D. Sulkis, City Planner; B. Blake, Chairman, Board of Aldermen; K. 
Huber, Board Secretary 


	FROM:James Patterson, Chairman Ordinance Committee

